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Thought for  
the Week 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
This week’s newsletter is a real celebration of our pupils and their 
achievements. Inside you will find the Lead Learners from each year 
group, from the first half of the Autumn Term. These pupils have been 
chosen above everyone else in their year group for exemplifying the 
Hillside Way. They should be very proud of this achievement and wear 
their Lead Learner Star badge with great pride. 

Carrying on with the theme of celebration last Thursday saw us celebrate 
our annual Presentation Evening and wow what a evening that was! I 
look forward to sharing some photos with you in the coming weeks and 
the film we had made on the evening.  

I would like to finish by saying a big thank you to our Year 10 pupils and 
Tish from Year 8 for the amazing week of Remembrance assemblies. 
They have lead assemblies this week in the most moving and poignant 
way, ensuring we have all stopped to remember the scarifies those who 
went before us made. Well done and thank you.  
Amanda Ryan,  Principal 

Attendance  
Dear all, We needed to improve our attendance last week - and 
we did - well done to all!  

As the term moves on and the days become colder - please 
remember we have Breakfast Club every day from 7:45am—
8:20am in the Dining Room. Warm bagels and smiles from Mrs 
McGing - what a way to start the day! The LRC is also open 
were pupils can catch up on work or homework. 

The Elves were busy again giving away free toast to the best 
daily forms - if they played their cards right! Well done to the six 
forms claiming their treats on Free Toast Friday!  

Mr Edwards  

Santa Dash 
On Sunday 1st December Team Hillside is running the Santa Dash in Liverpool to raise money to 
support Lucie, one of our Year 9 pupils, who is currently battling brain cancer for the third time. Her 
whole family have had to upheave and move to Manchester where she will be undergoing treatment 
at a great cost to the family during the Christmas period. 

We hope to bring a little Christmas joy to Lucie and her family during such a difficult time and we 
need your help! We have set up this fundraising page with the hope of raising £1000 which will 
enable us to support Lucie and her family and make Christmas as an enjoyable experience as we 
possibly can. 

Please give whatever you can, every little helps. The donation link is below. 

Thank you, 

Team Hillside 

https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/team-hillside     Mr Rayson 
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Ellie A - Art  
Millie-Jae E - Computer Science & Religious 

Studies 
Riley L – Technology & Spanish 

Tilly T - Drama 
Uche O -English 

Betty R -Geography 
Iwinosa A – History & Science 

Iyla M - Maths 
Dayan K – Music & Physical Education  

Riley S - Personal Development 

Year 9—Lead Learners  

Year 8—Lead Learners  

Matilda S - Art  
Zac M - Computer Science 

Molly H – Technology & History 
Thomas K - Drama 

Roman McP - English 
BingYe X - Geography 

Abdul R - Maths 
Lillie W - Music 

Amelie H-W - Religious Studies 
Ava Lilly W - Science 
Ethan R P - Spanish 

Alfie C - Personal Development 
Reuben J - Physical Education 

Year 7—Lead Learners  

Adaeze O—Art 
Charlotte McV—Drama & Computer Science  

Gianna E—Technology  
James M—English 

Axl H W—Geography 
Alexandra N—History  
Mya-Rose R—Maths 

Xander H—Music 
Joel L—Religious Studies  

Isabelle D—Science  
Ruby L C—Spanish 

Chaya T—Personal Development  
Melanie C—Physical Education  
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Year 10—Lead Learners  

Keisha S - Art  
Sofa C - Business Studies & Geography 

HaiYing X - Computer Science 
Raymond I - Drama 
Kaitlyn H - Dance 
Stacey B - English 

Madeline S - Hospitality 
Abigail T - History 
Giovanni B - ICT 
Ruby M - Maths 
Dexter D - Music 
Queen I - Science 
Jessica P - Spanish 

Maisie W - Photography 
Queensley I - Physical Education 

Harry D -3D Design 

Year 11—Lead Learners  

Jasmin H - Art  
Jack K - Business Studies 

Jakob C -Computer Science 
Shelby E - Design Technology  

Binah K - Drama 
Fatma Z – English, Photography & 

Science 
Alex D - Geography 
Leah P - Hospitality  
William O I - History 

Ashley E - ICT 
Solyn B - Maths 
Jake B - Music 

Loic R N - Spanish 
Dylan W - Physical Education 

Sarah I - 3D Design 
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Due to a very busy school calendar, we were not able to run our Remembrance Assemblies on 
our usual date this year. Even though Armistice Day has passed we still wanted to take the 
opportunity to come together as a school and consider the themes of remembrance whilst 
paying tribute to the fallen. This week the Performing Arts Department delivered Remembrance 
themed assemblies to all of our year groups. Our Year 10 class planned and performed their first 
performance together, creating a moving and poignant assembly which encouraged us to reflect 
on the sacrifices made in both World Wars. They used poetry and devised their own scenes to 
show the audience what life would be like living through such a challenging time. They then 
carried out a poppy laying ceremony and, along with pupils in the audience, held a minute's 
silence to play tribute to the fallen. Each day our pupils have behaved impeccably and shown 
respect to both the theme of the assembly and the performers on stage. A huge well done to our 
Year 10 pupils for producing their first performance together as a group, and a special thanks to 
Tish L from Year 8 who joined us to play one of the younger roles. As always, you all did Hillside 
proud.  

Miss Brown  

We Will Remember Them 
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Safeguarding, Emotional Wellbeing and Mental Health  

Rotations Timetable—Technology   
Pupils in Years 7, 8 & 9 will see their classes change next week as part of the technology rotation. 
We ask pupils to be sensible and remember this as it won’t change on their laminated timetables. 
            Mr Lambert  

Business Saturday school this 
Saturday and the following 

Saturday! Letters have been 
provided to pupils.  

Year 11 Reminder  


